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Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU 

Carlotta S. Stauffer~mmission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Consumer Correspondence 

Attached is consumer correspondence to be fi led in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20 170236-
EU. 

less 
Attachment 



Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Barbara Palumbo <bpalumbo2702@comcast.net> 
Friday, August 31, 2018 3:42PM 
Carlotta Stauffer, rllga@aol.com; tystambaugh@aol.com 

SALE OF VERO BEACH ELECTRIC COMPANY TO FLORIDA POWER & 
ELECTRIC 

On behalf of the residents of Del Mar Association, Inc., 5400 Highway AlA, Indian River Shores, Fl., 

32963, 
which said association is comprised of nine buildings, two hundred forty-six units with approximately 

four hundred 
residents over the age of 55 years. 

We wish to let the commission know that we want the sale to go through for the benefit of all but, 

especially for those who have no voice or vote as to which electric company may be their supplier. 

LISTEN TO THE VOICES OF THE PEOPLE NOT THE FEW WHO PROTEST. 

Sincerely, 

BARBARA PALUMBO, Secretary/Director 
772-231-1153 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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